
 

 

 

 

 

 

               

     

                                                                          
 

 

 

 

 

Sullivan County School District  
cordially invites the  

Sullivan County High School Class of 1964  
(Sullivan County High School’s 1st graduating class)  

and the  
Sullivan County High School Class of 2013  

(Sullivan County High School’s 50th graduating class)  
to dinner on Thursday, June 6th in the Sullivan County High School Cafeteria at 6:00 p.m. 

 

The evening will start with a social hour from 6:00 p.m. to 7:00 p.m. with dinner to follow at 
7:00 p.m. in the high school cafeteria. After dinner, following brief comments by members of each 

graduating class and school district administration, there will be a tour of the high school and 
school district complex. 

We hope this experience will become a tradition to bring together different generations of our 
Griffin Family and serve as a time for remembrance and reflection as well as an opportunity to 

intertwine the traditions of yesteryear with the culture of today.  Graduates of both classes will 
have the opportunity to interact, share stories from their high school days and discuss               

life experiences and life’s ambitions. 

Please RSVP no later than Thursday, May 23, 2013 using the enclosed card. 

 

 

 

 
 


